Looking for a special way to celebrate your child’s birthday?

Consider Neil Cummins Birthday Book Program!

By donating $20 or more to the program, a book will be donated
to the Neil Cummins Library!

The book will have a commemorative bookplate inside with your child’s name and date of your
gift.

To participate, please fill out the attached form, enclose a check made out to “Larkspur-Corte
Madera School District” and return it to the School library or your child’s teacher.

Your child may come to the Library to choose his or her book, depending on your child’s birth
month, as described below:

Month to come to Library to

Your child’s Birth Month Choose Your Child’s Book
August, September September

October October

November November

December December

January January

February February

March March

April, May April

June, July before May 10th

This is a great way to build the Neil Cummins Library collection!

Questions: Maureen McDonell = maureenmc2I@gmail.com
Amy Torgeson amytorgeson@gmail.com



Birthday Book Order Form

Yes! Please celebrate ’s birthday with a donation to the Neil
Cummins Library! Enclosed is my tax-deductible contribution to be used toward the purchase
of a book.

Student’s Name as it should be printed on the bookplate:

Birth date:

Teacher:

Grade:

Amount*;

* Suggested amount $20, but donations will be accepted in any amount.

Please make checks payable to “Larkspur-Corte Madera School District” and mark your
envelope “Neil Cummins Birthday Book Program”.

Thank You!!!




